
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Gary Moore <gemcam37@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:47 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric Vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

As an old timer, I guess this rule will have no effect on me. I will be driving my reliable gas vehicles till my inevitable 

death.  

 

As someone with kids and grandkids, good luck with all electric vehicles. You see, us Mainers live in rural areas, an 

electric vehicle that isn't close to being proven safe or efficient, will never last in our cold, rural Maine municipalities. 

Why not do something useful for our residents? Bring the cost of gasoline and heating oil to an affordable level first and 

then once Mainers can afford to live here, in a State with one of the highest taxation, maybe play around with ideas to 

help Mainers afford the vehicles, repairs batteries, etc. 

 

Thank you,  

Cynthia Moore 1 Fifth St., Waterboro, 04030. 


